
 

 

 

 

 
      
 

 
 
 
31 August 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As we prepare for the new start of the term can I draw your attention to a few important areas.   
 
You will have received a Data Collection Form for your child with your child’s report in July.  
Please check all details are correct and if necessary make amendments.  Please return the Data 
Collection Form to the College office or to the Form Teacher with any changes.  If no changes are 
necessary please write “no amendments”. 
 
May I remind you about our College Fund which is essential to subsidise many College activities.  
The payment requested is set at £20 per pupil or £25 per family. 
 
We ask that all pupils’ belongings are labelled with their names.  You can go to www.stikins.co.uk 
for Stikins printed name labels for your child.  From this Nendrum College receives 30% 
commission which goes towards College activities via the PTA.  The fundraising number is 4864. 
 
We require consent for a number of College based activities including publicity for which a booklet 
will be sent home.  This booklet should be completed and signed and returned to the College as 
soon as possible so that your child’s preferences can be updated. 
 
Bus passes have been received and will be distributed to pupils on their first day. 
 
If you have received confirmation from the Education Authority in relation to an application for Free 
School Meals, your child’s name will automatically be on the College list.  If you have applied and 
not received this confirmation we ask that you contact the College to let us know so that we are 
aware this is pending. 
 
We would like to remind you that the College is a nut free zone due to members of the College 
community who have serious allergies.  Products containing nuts should not be brought into the 
College.  We also ask that aerosol sprays, such as deodorant sprays, are not brought into the 
College. 
 
Full information for the start of the new year can be found in the Guide To Parents. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
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